Pre-School Newsletter

Welcome back after the Christmas break. Hope you enjoyed the festive season with your family
and friends.

The topic will be Winter in the Nursery and Pre School class. Children will be learning all about
the weather how it changes, what trees look like in winter, name some winter fruits and what
flowers bloom in the Winter season.

Homework and reading books will be sent home this week. Please try to do the homework with
your children, these are fun activities you can do together, and children do enjoy seeing their
work on display and talking about what they created.

Please remember to update your information with the office if you have changed your address
or mobile phone number.

Reminders

In case you do not know we do have a Facebook page which we use to inform you of school
closures, inset days, coffee morning, and any other events happening at school. We have
the same inset days as Mayfield School, also do not forget to check Sunbeam's messenger on
the Mayfield website where our newsletters are updated weekly.

As the weather is now getting cold, please send your children to school in their coat, hat and
gloves so they can play outside during the day.

Pre-school parents please put your children's name in their school unform to prevent items going
home with the wrong child.

Sickness.
If your child has a sickness or diarrhoea bug, they need to be absent from school for 48 hours so
to clarify if sick on a Monday, they would return on a Thursday.

Parent volunteers.

If you would like to volunteer and take part in our setting, let Mrs. Plowman know. It's a rewarding
experience and the children do so much better when school and families work together.

Head of preschool & nursery



